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8 August 2023 
 
 
 
Tēnā koe, 
 
Re: Official Information Act (OIA) Request – taonga tūturu from Ngāti Pikiao 
 
I am writing in response to your OIA request transferred from Manatū Taonga | Ministry of Culture and 
Heritage on 10 July, in which the following information was requested: 
 
…the location and number of Taonga Tūturu specifically relating to Ngāti Pikiao that are held beyond 
the national collection inventory as you have listed in your email... - A high level breakdown of the 
total number of registered taonga held in different collections or locations (i.e. museum collections, or 
regions) 
 
We have searched Te Papa’s records and have identified 43 taonga in total provenanced to Ngāti 
Pikiao. These include 21 original component parts of Te Tākinga pātaka and four contemporary taonga. 
Details of these taonga are provided in the attached file. 
 
If you are not satisfied with this response you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the 
Ombudsman.  
 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 
0800 802 602.  
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request please contact me at OIA@tepapa.govt.nz.   
 
Yours sincerely 

   
Frances Lawrence  
Principal Advisor Strategy, Planning and Performance  

 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/


Ngāti Pikao Taonga at Te Papa                                                               03 August 2023 

 

 

 



 

 

   



 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


	Letter - Response to OIA request - Ngati Pikiao taonga
	Ngāti Pikao Taonga at Te Papa

